
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
2 February 2018 
 
Director Policy Coordination 
Department of the Attorney-General and Justice 
GPO Box 1722 
DARWIN NT 0801 
 
By email to policy.AGD@nt.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Bradshaw, 
 
Northern Territory Civil and Administrative Tribunal Amendment Bill 2018 – TEWLS 
submission 
 
Thank you for inviting submissions to the draft Northern Territory Civil and Administrative 
Amendment Bill 2018 (“the Bill”). The Top End Women’s Legal Service Inc. (“TEWLS”) 
welcomes the opportunity to make submissions on the Bill.  
 
We note the Bill refers to s132(1)(ba) being inserted after s132(1)(b). We envisage the new 
section is to be s132(2)(ba) being inserted after s132(2)(b). TEWLS further notes the proposed 
chages and we do not oppose those changes. We have no further submissions on this Bill.  
 
Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the writer on (08) 
8982 3000.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
TOP END WOMEN’S LEGAL SERVICE INC. 
 

 
 
Vanessa Lethlean 
Managing Solicitor 
 
  


